St. Monica's Catholic Primary School Lent Term



3rd March 2017

tkingassociates.com

For uniform orders

www.st-monicas.co.uk

WORLD BOOK DAY



We all had a wonderful day celebrating World Book Day on Thursday! The children looked fantastic in their book character costumes and enjoyed a day of special activities. Thank you to the families that attended Books Over Breakfast in the morning, it was lovely to share our love of reading with you.









St Monica's FC Results

Last week, we had two good results – our 8 a side team beat Wavendon Gate School 2-1 to go second in the league and our 6 a side team won 11-2 in a friendly match here against Gilesbrook School.

Particular congratulations to the 6 a side team for scoring so many goals – Cassius, Godwin, Ciara, Andrew, Aaron, Immanuel, Joel and David.



Birthdays.....

Whilst we are happy for children to bring in a small treat for their class on their birthday, please ensure that it is one of the following only:-



- 1 small individually wrapped cake for each child, or
- 1 small bag of individually wrapped sweets/lollipops for each child

Please do not send birthday cakes which require cutting up or party bags that need to be prepared as teaching staff do not have time to do this and these will not be given out. Thank you.

LINFORD LAKES NATURE RESERVE

Just before half-term, both Year 6 classes enjoyed a day of nature study at Linford Lakes Centre. Activities included pond-dipping; laboratory work to identify their finds; and bird watching. Year 6 proved to be keen and observant scientists.



Some of our Year 6 children reading stories with the Nursery children as part of World Book Week ...





We are now collecting Sainsbury's Active Kids vouchers!